
YOU ARE NOTYOU ARE NOT  

ALONEALONE
Mental health conditions do not discriminate 

based on race, color, gender or identity.

July is Black, Indigenous and People of Color (BIPOC) 
Mental Health Awareness Month

B-P1157E (5/23) ©2023 Magellan Health, Inc.

Help is available. Your Employee Assistance Program is completely confidential
and available 24/7/365. Give us a call at 1-866-580-9046 (TTY 711) or visit
MagellanAscend.com to get started.


